SEPTEMBER UPDATE

It has been a busy but blessed month!

Bro. Betterley is teaching at the Bible School every day.
We are so thankful there are 38 students registered this term.

We continue ministering at village churches every Sunday. God is moving, and we're
meeting so many wonderful pastors and saints.

We had the honor of ministering at Thyolo District Conference. 22 received the Holy
Ghost, and 43 were baptized in Jesus’ name. All glory be to God!

Home Bible Studies are held every Tuesday evening and are the highlight of our week.

Thank you for your continued support and prayers.




